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Enclosed is a copy of a letter from Gordon Wetmore, president of Nazarene 
Theological Seminary. It is an invitation to us to hold our meeting at NTS in a 
future year to be designated. 

I should have put this before us at our April meeting in Lexington, but overlooked 
it. I'll include it on the fall meeting agenda-especially if you folks remind me. 

Further, I have enclosed a copy of my letter to Azusa. The letter followed a 
telephone conversation with Don Thorsen. He said that Azusa was eager to 
have us come. 
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